Frank Hackett, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

Braintree Public Schools James Lee
Assistant Superintendent of Schools

September 3, 2020

Mr. Seyed-Ehsan Elahi

Braintree, MA 02184

Dear Mr. Elahi,

Thank you for submitting the proposed curriculum for the Home Education Program for your
son, Seyed Mortaza Elahi, grade 1. Your curriculum listed the materials and activities to be
utilized in your program, with the hours of instruction by subject commensurate with the

Braintree Public Schools. Your Home Education Program has been approved for the 2020-2021
school year.

Please remember to submit Seyed Mortaza’s progress report/work samples to my office by the
end of the school year in June 2021.

| wish you and your family the very best of success in your Home Education Program.

Please feel free to contact me if | can be of any assistance.

Assistant Superintendent of Schools

cc: T. Boening — Liberty School
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